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In the article, "Ringing in the New Year," featured in the September edition of Metro Atlanta

Automobile Dealers Association's On the Move, Steven Ferenczy and Matt Simpson provide insight

for employers on four important issues to keep an eye on in 2017.





Immigration

Supreme Court and Other Judicial Appointments

EEO Reporting - Pay Equality

Wage and Hour Issues

To read the full article, please visit On the Move.
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